On April 17, 2006, the following information was requested by Sandra Richmond regarding P1 – RFP 04C-001H for Prequalification of CPA Firms

Question:          Why did one not want to renew?

Response:        This contract has not been used during the three year term.  One vendor elected not to renew.  No specific reason was given.
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